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Steel Fitting Coating 

Lubecore is pleased to announce that steel fittings manufactured by 

Lubecore will now feature a zinc nickel sealed plating rather than the 

yellow zinc dichromate plating we have used for many years.  Lubecore 

is making this change to increase the corrosion resistance of the fittings 

we manufacture.  Although the yellow zinc plated parts have served us 

well, we are excited to make a product improvement that will serve us 

even better.  To the right you can see an example of the plating you are 

familiar with receiving from Lubecore. 

 

 

The incorporation of the sealed zinc nickel coating will 

happen as we deplete the stock of yellow zinc plated 

parts meaning that we shall continue to use our stock 

of yellow zinc parts and begin providing zinc nickel 

plated parts when yellow zinc parts are used up.  You 

can expect to see zinc nickel plated parts starting with 

the part numbers, 20.061 and 20.062 which part 

number such as 20.001, 20.002, 20.003 and 20.236 

following soon after.  To the right you will see what you 

can expect to see provided from Lubecore in the near 

future. 
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Figure 1 Current Yellow Zinc Plated Part 
Example 

Figure 2  New Seal Zinc Nickel Plated Parts 


